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Have Your Say!

Online Email In Person

Tipping the Scales Toward Delisting

Recent scientific research shows that two of the Niagara River’s environmental indicators are not 
impaired. The Niagara River Remedial Action Plan (RAP) Team invites you to learn about these 
two recent scientific assessments and to have your say about the recommendation to change 
the status of two ecological indicators related to Eutrophication and Plankton Populations in the 
Niagara River.
 
Scientists from the Department of Fisheries and Oceans Canada and the Ontario Ministry of the 
Environment and Climate Change will provide information on their research and will be available 
to answer your questions. There will also be an opportunity to learn more about the RAP 
program and to be a part of this important discussion.

Wednesday, November 15th, 2017 / 6:30–8:30 PM
Presentations at 7 PM / Light refreshments provided
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Niagara Parks School of Horticulture Lecture Hall
2405 Niagara Parkway, Niagara Falls, Ontario


